From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: Eduardo Sarmiento; Suja Lowenthal; City Council; Ann Yang

Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting (Closed Session - 5:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 6:00 PM) Duly

Posted 10-8-20 at 8:20 p.m.

Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 5:06:04 PM

SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting (Closed Session - 5:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 6:00 PM) Duly Posted 10-8-20 at 8:20 p.m.

Val Schnabl submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting (Closed Session - 5:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 6:00 PM) Duly Posted 10-8-20 at 8:20 p.m.

Item: a) REPORT 20-0662 HOLD THE PUBLIC HEARING, TABULATE THE BALLOTS AND IF SUFFICIENT BALLOTS ARE RECEIVED, CONSIDER APPROVING THE FINAL ENGINEER'S REPORT AND CREATING THE GREENWICH VILLAGE NORTH UNDERGROUND UTILITIES ASSESSMENT DISTRICT (Public Works Director Marnell Gibson)

eComment: I strongly support the removal of utility poles along Hermosa Avenue and relocating the utility wires underground, safely out-of-sight. This was done south of Greenwich Village (26th Street) years ago - why not complete the remaining half mile north to the city limits? Manhattan Beach would have removed similar ugly poles decades ago if they were located along the MB Strand.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com.

Unsubscribe from future mailings